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 So thankful to all the loving churches that we have visited  

 Please pray the possible meeting location of the church in Boise. 

 Pray for the upcoming meetings and conferences 

 Pray that the Lord will provide many meetings to present the work.  

Sending  
Church 
 

Pastor Eric  Crawford 

Heritage Baptist Church 

1200 S Hwy 156 

Haslet, TX 76052 

817.439.5220 

       Prayers and Praises..... 
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Information 
 

Doyce Walton 

waltons2boise@yahoo.com 

817.851.5692 

www.proclaim2boise.com 

     New Home 

Dear Friends and Brethren, 

 The month of April has come and gone and it was a great month. God 
blessed us in allowing a lot of things to be accomplished.  The first blessing, God 
allowed us to be part of Central Baptist Church's Missions Conference in Denton, TX.  
It was a wonderful time and the church family of Central were so friendly and 
generous.  It was a great time of spiritual rejuvenation and focus on spreading God's 
Word.  We are so thankful to Pastor Shelton and to the congregation of Central 
Baptist Church for having us.   

 The Lord allowed Pastor Crawford and me to make a trip to Boise.  God 
willing, I believe we found the area we are going to focus on, the Southeast section of 
Boise.  We are so thankful for your prayers, because we were able to find two great 
locations in this area that were very receptive to the idea of a church meeting there.  
Please keep this in your prayers as the time gets closer for our move to Boise.  It was 
great to be with Pastor Crawford in our future home. 

 One big event was that we have moved out of the rental house. We are so 
thankful for all the prayers because it was very evident in all the Lord allowed us to 
accomplish.  All our "stuff" is now in storage and will be unloaded in Boise. Until that 
time, our pastor has graciously let us stay in his missionary apartment, and then after 
that we will stay with Sandi's parents in Alabama for a couple of months.   

 God allowed us be a part of Victory Baptist Church's Missions Conference in 
Weatherford, TX.  It was amazing to see the Victory Baptist's focus on a global 
outreach to fulfill the Great Commission. We were so humbled by being there, we 
thank Pastor Wetherbee and the church family at Victory Baptist Church for their 
blessings to us.  We now move into May, and with our move to Alabama, our meeting 
focus we be in that area, so please keep this in your prayers. As always, we are 
thankful for your prayers and look forward to being your church planters to Boise, 
Idaho. 

Thank you and God bless you,  

Bro. Doyce Walton 
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